
15FN April, May, June 2007

Freshmen Fans Exchange

The following members are interested in helping others who
may need to buy or sell Freshmen LP’s, 45’s, memorabilia, etc.
Send a note or call.  If you’re looking to buy an album or more
enclose a self-addressed stamped envelope to expedite
communication.

Don Boland
665 Woodward Rd.
NOR PROVIDENCE RI
02904-3146
(401) 724-8822

Jim Creedon
496 Trenton Ave.
UTICA  NY  13502-1606
(315) 735-1100
Email: JIMANDEE@webtv.net

Ted Driscol
44710 Stang Road
ELYRIA  OH  44035
(440) 984-2802
Fax:  (440) 988-3836

Tom Kroboth
18715 Furrow Road
MONUMENT CO  80132
(719) 481-2371

 FFS New Member/or Renewal Form

  Name  _________________________________________

  Spouse   _______________________________________

  Address _______________________________________

  _______________________________________________
(9 digit zip please)

  Telephone#  ____________________________________

  Fax # __________________________________________

  E-mail _________________________________________

 New Member Fee:  $30.00 Single or Couple (worldwide)
 All Renewals:  One Year-$20.00, Two or more-$15.00 ea. year

Please mail form and correct fee to:

Chaz Cone
FFS Membership Dept.
6900 Hunters Knoll NE

ATLANTA  GA  30328-1763

Mark Linder
114 E. Decatur St.
GREENVILLE SC  29617
(864) 271-1018 after 6 PM
Email:  linders4@juno.com

Ed Monborne
105 Grandview Rd.
EBENSBURG PA  15931
(814) 472-8108

Christian Rank
6501 Yale #404
WESTLAND  MI  48185-2124
(734) 728-1673
freshhistorian@yahoo.com

Ann Smith
713 Nottingham Dr.
RICHARDSON  TX  75080-6006
(972) 690-1643

I NEED YOUR HELP!
Chaz Cone, Membership Director

I've made it easy for you to tell if we have your email address and
that it's correct.  Just go to the "Members Only" section of the
FFS website and check your info.  If it's wrong, there's a link you
can click to let me know.  Here's how:

1.  Go to www.fourfreshmensociety.com/members only/

2.  You'll be asked for a username and password.  The
username is "113" and the password is "club" (no quote marks,
all lowercase).

3.  You'll see the Members Only Database section where you
can click on the letter with which your last name begins.

4.  You'll be taken to a page where you can check your email
address.  If it's wrong (or missing), there's a link at the top of the
page where you can let me know and I'll fix it.

By the way, if you're not listed on that page, it means we think
your dues have lapsed.  Let me know if we're wrong about that,
too!  You can always email me at chaz@chazcone.com

Thanks!

-30 - (as they used to say in the newspaper biz...)

Our First FFS'ers in China!

Mr. Masahiro and Mrs. Chiai Takeda (members of
FFS since January 2003) have moved to China.
Congratulations!  We hope you have a wonderful
experience.

Convention Registration Soaring
Registration for the Portland 2007 event is well ahead of
expectations.  With over four months to go we are almost to the
250mark and probably will exceed that before you read this.  In
spite of some initial doubts that people would want to come to
Portland, doubters are being proven wrong.

For those who have not made up their minds to come here, all
we can say is “You’ll be sorry” if you miss this one.  With two of
the very first Freshmen, Ross Barbour and Bob Flanigan,
booked into the show, it just has to be a great event.    The other
bands that will perform will be some of the best ever seen at a
FFS convention.  You can learn more about those groups
elsewhere in this issue of Fresh News.  We, who live in the
Portland area, encourage you to visit us for the time of your life
in the Pacific Northwest.  Use your Registration Form (page 6
in this issue) ASAP!


